March 14, 2018

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 PM.

Attendees: Dom Pugliese, Richard Connelly were present.
Kristen Fox and Louise Nejad were also present.

Minutes: The minutes from February 21st were reviewed, approved and signed.
Motor Vehicle: There was no Motor Vehicle Abatement Report.

Robert Albright: Robert addressed the Board regarding his concerns about his
current evaluation.

Bills: There were no bills.

CPA Abatements: CPA Abatement forms were reviewed, approved and signed.
Abatements: Abatement Applications were reviewed and approved or denied as voted.
Statutory Exemptions: Statutory Exemptions were reviewed, approved and signed.
Correspondence: There was none.

The next meeting is scheduled for April 25.

The meeting adjourned at 7:00.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise A. Nejad \}C
Assistant Assessor




